
Preschool 

 Goodbye November, Hello December! It is hard to believe 2024 is almost over! We 

had fun celebrating our Thankful Feast with our families and even had a movie day before our Fall 

break! We learned about all things Food and Flavors which included making our own recipes and even 

cooking yummy treats together as a class! We talked about our virtue Thankfulness and every day we 

started off by practicing to trace our names . It was so special to be able to help them realize what they 

are thankful for in their lives, each of them have unique gifts that we are thankful to have in our class. 

 

 It is December! This month we will be talking about Holidays around the World; we will be learn-

ing about different celebrations that happen during this season and even making our own passports for 

the countries we learn about. Our virtue of the month is Giving and Sharing. We will be discovering more 

about giving and sharing through books, games, and other activities together as a class. We will encour-

age everyone to take turns and practice sharing their toys with one another. This is also a great virtue to 

practice at home, especially with siblings!  

 

 We have some fun dress days planned during our month of December! Every Friday will be Flan-

nel Friday, get cozy! Our other special days include: 

December 9– Holiday Headwear Day 

December 16– Sweater Day 

December 18– Wacky Wednesday 

December 23– Pajama & Movie Day  

 

Reminders: Please check and update extra clothing in your child’s cubby, including all winter gear (hat, 

mittens, snowpants, boots, jacket) 

Birthdays: We have one birthday in December, Brooklyn on December 4th! 

Happy December! We love having you in our class!  

 

      - Mariatu, Hannah, Karin, Kassidy & Sadona 

 

 


